From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

To: Danny Haber

Cc: Soo. Kit, Env. Health; Bob Clark-Riddell; Trent Weise
Subject: 1919 Market Street, Oakland

Date: Saturday, October 08, 2016 4:51:45 AM

Good Morning Danny:

We have reviewed the documents submitted to us on Friday including the Site Assessment Report, Site Management
Plan, preliminary Mitigation Plan and Fact Sheet.

In order to proceed with construction of the foundational beams we requested in our meeting last week that you
submit revised building permit plans approved by the City of Oakland Building Department incorporating the details
and specifications for the subslab venting system including vent piping through interior walls and penetrate actions
through the roof. The Preliminary Mitigation Plan provides only conceptual design of this system and does not
substitute for approved building permit plans.

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health has been trying to provide a path forward to you to allow
confined site investigation and pilot testing of remedial solutions concurrent with the reconstruction of the building
slab however until you provide the requisite documentation you cannot proceed with excavation activities at the site.

We would like to schedule a meeting with you next Tuesday to discuss the documents submitted to us on Friday and
the path forward. Please work with Kim to find a time that we can meet.

Dilan Roe

Sent from my iPhone
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